
Board Report April 12, 2021 

 
Enrollment Numbers 
  Feb  April  
Grade 9 362  360 
Grade 10 370  364 
Grade 11 277  268 
Grade 12 289  288 
 
Total=  1,298  1,280 
 

FFA News 
We hauled 21 pigs to San Antonio and placed 15 of those in the Top 9 and  7 of those qualified 
for the sale!! 
  

New Course Offerings for the 2021-2022 school year. 
Fashion Design 2, Advanced Culinary Arts, digital Media, Social Media Marketing, Advertising, 
Principles of Construction, Principles of Hospitality and Tourism, Veterinary Medical Practicum, 
Health Science CNA Practicum.  
  

EOC Exams 
We have completed English 1 and English 2 EOC exams with the exception of a few students 
who were taking the on-line version.  The state testing site shutdown so those tests have been 
rescheduled.  
  
The other three exams are scheduled for the week of May 3.  

UIL 

On Saturday, March 27 Wylie High School won the 4- 5A UIL Literary district title with 
a combined total of 599 points.  The second place school finished with 358 points. 

Our One Act Play won the district title receiving a first place from all three judges.  

Our One Act Play also won first place in the Bi-district round.  They will perform in the 
third round @ Lubbock Cooper @ 11:00 on April 15. 

Girls Soccer finished third in district and made it to the 4th round of the playoffs.  

State Powerlifting  

First year for our program.  We had two girls to qualify for the state meet.  Marissa 
Moschetto placed 9th and Brylee Ross placed 10th. 

For the boys Noah Beach placed 5th, X’Zavier Collins 4th, and Jaxon Lunsford 11.  Reece 
Gooding and Joel Scott also qualified for state, but were unable to compete due to 
injuries.  



Lexi Miller was selected to the 2020-2021 All state volleyball team 

Academic All State Girls Basketball 

1. Makinlee Bacon 
2. Mason Lambert 
3. Emma Melton 
4. Ceci Widder  

Purple Dog Company 
https://www.thepurpledogcompany.com/designs 
Click this link to see an example video and the acu logo that our students created.  You 
will also see other designs from this year! 
  

The Purple Dog Company launched the Graphic Design division in January this year. 
Our first major design opportunity was from ACU baseball. Our students created a logo 
that consisted of a Wildcat in catcher’s gear. The logo will be printed for ACU’s catchers 
on a t-shirt for next year’s team. 
We also hope to have started a new tradition for our sport’s teams. 
Coach McIntire came to The Purple Dog Company with an idea for individual promo 
videos for each player to increase social media presence for baseball recruiting. 
We filmed each player on a green screen and created their videos. We are also working 
on social media graphics and logos in collaboration with the baseball team and Wylie 
HS Marketing. 
One of our students, Griffin Kinnard, filmed and created the videos for the baseball 
team. We were able to contact Pink Goose Media and get Griffin an interview for an 
internship/job through his work on these projects. Griffin has taken Principles of A/V, 
Graphic Design, Advanced Graphic Design, Sports/Fashion Marketing, 
Entrepreneurship and is now a member of the Purple Dog Company. 
Pink Goose Media is now a community partner with our Graphic Design Program. 
We believe our students are being set up for success in the future with these 
opportunities and are grateful to our staff and administration for supporting all of our 
ideas. 
CNA 

We are in the final stages of having an agreement signed with Windcrest Health and 
Rehabilitation for our CNA program.  
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